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SSD 14_6367 

Mr Stephen O'Donoghue 
Team Leader - Resource and Energy Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
stephen.odonoghue@planning.nsw,gov.au  

Dear Steve 

Bylong Coal Project - Mine Revisions 

Thank you for the opportunity for the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) to comment on the 
“Bylong Coal Project Supplementary Information” report for the proposed mine revisions for the 
Bylong Coal Project. 

OEH welcomes the reduction of impact to both biodiversity and Aboriginal heritage sites from the 
proposed modifications, and notes that there is no change proposed to the original Biodiversity Offset 
Strategy. Please note that if subsequent information indicates that any areas within the OEH’s 
responsibility require further investigation, OEH may provide future input. 

Yours sincerely 

 
TOM CELEBREZZE 
Director Regional Operations 
North West 

19 July 2018 
 
Contact officer: DAVID GEERING 
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